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the law office of

paine, hamblen, coffin, brooke & miller llp
Gary A. Dahlke

509-455-6012

gdahlke@painehamblen.com

February 9, 2004

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:
Matter of the Petition of Bonneville Power Administration


Docket No. UE-040088

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please find enclosed for filing the original and nineteen (19) copies of Avista Corporation's Comments to Petitioner Bonneville Power Administration's Petition for Declaratory Order.  

Please conform and return the one additional copy in the self-addressed, stamped envelope which is enclosed.
Very truly yours,

Gary A. Dahlke
I:\Spodocs\gdahlke\pers\ltr\00162963.DOC
Enclosures
717 West Sprague Avenue


Suite 1200


Spokane, Washington 99201-3505


(509) 455-6000


FAX: (509) 838-0007
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